
2022 DC Chapter Election

For Vice President

VOTE

PERSONAL STATEMENT:
Since joining the chapter's executive
committee almost ten years ago, I have
strived to provide the best possible
KOTESOL experience that I can to our
membership. I would like to continue to do
this by retaining my position as the
chapter's vice-president. If I am re-elected,
my aims are to improve the benefits we
already offer our members. This will include
continuing our Wednesday Workshops
while also reintroducing, post-Covid, our
face-to-face socials. I believe it is also of
paramount importance that we ensure our
Thanksgiving Symposium is held next year
as well. These will be my primary goals as the
chapter vice-president.

koreatesol.org/daejeon
dcckotesol@gmail.com

KOTESOL EXPERIENCE:
DCC MAL 2013-2016, DCC
Membership Coordinator
2017 - 2019, DCC Vice
President 2020 - Present


